
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING REGARDING 

SITE OF PROPOSED APARTMENTS FOR 

SENIORS, AGE 62 & OLDER 
 

June 11, 2015 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Harris County Housing Authority Board of Commissioners will 

hold a meeting regarding the Retreat at Westlock, a 140 unit senior housing development 

proposed to be located at the south quadrant of Texas 249 Access Road South and Westlock 

Drive, Houston, Texas 77377. This affordable housing development will serve seniors 62 years 

and older. The meeting will be held as follows: 

 

 

Thursday, July 16, 2015 at 6:30pm 
 

at 

Lone Star Corporate College 

Universe Room, Building 11, First Floor in the Executive Briefing Center 

20515 State Highway 249 

Houston, Texas 77070 

 

 

Questions, requests for additional information, or written comments may be directed to Melissa 

Giacona by phone at 832-941-5341 or by email at Melissa.Giacona@itexgrp.com. 

 

Harris County Housing Authority 

8933 Interchange Drive, Houston, Texas 77054 
 


